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Dear Colleagues, 

You will find six clinical research, one review, and five case reports in the third issue of 2014 of our journal. We would like to thank 
the valuable researchers who contributed to strengthen our journal, which has been published since April 1994, scientifically. We 
wish the Editorial Board to be in charge success.

Best regards,

On behalf of the Editorial Board
Editor
Cüneyt Müderrisoğlu
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